
K-12 Learning From Home Parent ‘Check in’    

Feedback Survey Summary 

 

Thank you to all our parents and carers that completed the K-12 Parent Check In Survey regarding Week 1 

Term Three Learning from Home 13th-16th July 2021.  We received 209 parent responses to the survey. This 

information provided a valuable snapshot from your perspective regarding our first week of learning from 

home. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive, and we thank you for working with us.   

1)  98% reported that your child has been able to access their at home learning (either online or paper 

package) 

2) 8% reported you need further help to support your child to access online learning 

3) 98.5% reported that communication from the school has been excellent, good or satisfactory 

4) 38% reported teachers have been able to provide teaching and learning activities to engage your child 

in the online environment to a great extent. With 47% reporting teachers have been able to provide 

teaching and learning activities to engage your child in the online environment adequately. 

5) 95% reported that your child has participated in online lessons or meetings with their teacher and 

other classmates with 98% reported finding the online lessons or meetings beneficial 

Some comments 

I like how the work load for the kids is not too much but enough to keep them going with very clear instructions 

and directions. Some teachers have even done a video clearly outlining the lesson which is fantastic. 

Social interaction is really important for my daughter. Online lunchtime meetings with friends on Skype and zoom 

is helping her stay connected with her friends and is helpful for mental health 

The face to face classes are very helpful for parents! 

Far more simplified than 2020 which has been enormously helpful in making it doable. What is especially helpful is 

where teachers post at the start of the week everything for that week.  

Very organised. And the wellness check phone call was really appreciated. Thanks! Keep up the good work. 

The home learning activities are so good compared to last year - well done everyone!! 

The Principal and School Executive are currently investigating workable solutions to any issues raised.  

Including but not limited to, providing explicit daily timetables across K-12, ensuring break times and 

physical activity are included in each daily timetable, the inclusion of vocal instructions in google 

classroom and the possibility of running zoom parent information sessions addressing; how to navigate 

Google classroom, how to help students unsure of how to do the set tasks and how to best structure a 

day of Learning from Home. 

Again, we thank our community for working with us throughout these challenging times.  If you have any 

concerns regarding your child’s Learning for Home, please email the school alexparkcs-

c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Please ensure you include your child’s name, class, and a brief description of 

the concern so that your query can be forwarded to the appropriate staff member  
 
Thank you, 
Diane Fetherston 
26/7/21 
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